
 

SOUTH HILL PARISH COUNCIL  

Parish Clerk:  Mrs Jenny Hoskin      Chairman:  Cllr D Skelton 
Telephone:  01208 72789                    Telephone: 01579 382397 
Correspondence Address: Branston Farm, Bodmin Road, Bodmin, Cornwall PL30 4BB 
Email:  southhillpcclerk@gmail.com 

  
To:  Members of the Parish Council.  You are hereby summoned to attend the following meeting: 
 

An Extraordinary Meeting of South Hill Parish Council will be held  
on Thursday, 1st November 2018 at 7.30pm in the Parish Hall, Golberdon. 

 
(Members of the public are welcome to attend and address the Council under Agenda Item 2) 

 
AGENDA 

1..   Councillors present.  
2.    Public Session – (maximum 30 minutes)  
       
     The Meeting then closes to the public, but parishioners and visitors are welcome to remain if  
     they so wish. 
 
3.    Apologies for absence. 
4.    Members Declarations on Interest on items on the Agenda. 
5.    Parish Hall, Golberdon:- 

o to discuss and decide how to use the recent offer of grant funding from SITA Cornwall Trust 
for improvements to the Hall. 

o To resolve to set up a small sub-committee consisting of members from the Parish Council, 
Hall Committee and external advisors who will meet on a regular basis to ensure the 
projects and funding regulations are met and enable work to progress.  The sub-committee 
will report back to the Full Council on any recommendations required and will liaise with the 
Chairman on all matters. 

 
        
6.  Date of next Full Council Meeting:  Tuesday, 20th November 2018 
7.  To close the Meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
J Hoskin (Parish Clerk)    
26th October 2018 


